
Seend Theatre Club 

Annual Parish Meeting 7th May 2024 

The past year has been a very active year for the Club. Since the last AGM in May 2023, we have 

enjoyed 12 visits to our favourite venues: 2 to Bath, 2 to the Watermill, 3 to Salisbury,3 to the Wharf 

in Devizes and 1 each to Cleeve House grounds for Shakespeare Live and to Bath Abbey for Bach’s 

Christmas Oratorio.  

Our next trip (fully booked) is to a matinee performance of Hamilton at Bristol Hippodrome on 15th 

May. We have also reserved 33 tickets for the Shakespeare Live outdoor production of Macbeth at 

Cleeve House on Friday 5th July. Shortly we will be advertising Barnum at The Watermill Theatre, 

Newbury on Thursday 29th August and The Messiah at Bath Abbey in December. Other events will be 

planned for the first few months of 2025, as shows are announced. 

We are proud to announce that our membership peaked at 107 by the end of the year. More 

members make it easier for organising trips, especially where coaches are involved. We are hopeful 

to recruit yet more members, both from within the parish of Seend, but also from surrounding 

areas. 

Ken Harvey 

Chairman 
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